
Level III Site Plan Application • Preliminary Submission • New Elementary School 
23 Orono Road, Portland, ME 

Appendix B – State Approvals 

The project has received both Site Plan Approval (October, 2015) and Concept Approval (January, 2016) 
from the State of Maine as required by their Major Capital Improvements Program. 
 
 This project is subject to the following State permits, which will be received prior to awarding the 
construction contract for the project in Spring, 2017: 
 

• Maine DEP Site Location of Development Permit 
• Natural Resources Protection Act Individual Permit (Tier I Freshwater Wetland Alteration of 

5,000 ft2 - 9,999 ft2) 
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